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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) invites people living on the Olympic Peninsula to 

submit artwork inspired by environmental conservation for the Eco Art in the Library 

exhibition that will be displayed in the Port Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. Online 

applications at nols.org/eco-art will be accepted through Earth Day, Monday, April 22.  

 

Adults, teens, and children of all artistic experience levels are encouraged to enter. The 

exhibition is part of the all-ages Summer Reading Program. This year’s theme is Read, Renew, 

Repeat! Creative work in any format and medium will be considered – from nature-inspired 

finger painting to sculpture, video, poetry, and more. Materials can include found and recycled 

objects. 

 

The exhibition opens with a reception on Friday, June 21, at the Port Angeles Main Library and 

remains on view through Saturday, Aug. 24. Selected artists can drop off work June 15 and 17 

and may choose to list their artwork for sale; the Library does not charge or take a 

commission.  

 

For more information, visit nols.org/eco-art, call 360.417.8500, or email art@nols.org. This 

program is generously supported by Port Angeles Friends of the Library.  
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